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ARC Update

The ARC Committee has held two meetings so far. The minutes of these meetings can be found in
the Documents area of our website. The next ARC meeting is scheduled for Saturday, July 28,
9:00am at the Bridge House. The ARC committee is actively working to assure our community
remains beautiful and consistent with our architectural esthetics. Many thanks to the hard work of
this committee!

UPDATE

June is 2013 budget planning time at The Capes

The budget process continues into July. Get involved early with any comments or suggestions you
have for the 2013 budget.

The Bridge House now has WiFil!l

Wireless internet access has been installed at the Bridge House. We realize that many homeowners
may only spend a few weekends a year at The Capes which may not justify the cost of internet at
your own house. As an amenity to owners and their guests, you are welcome to use the Bridge
House for access the internet. For security reasons, the Bridge House is locked when not in use. If
you would like to get into the Bridge House for internet access, our manager Tim Moore, has a key
with a tag on it with instructions for how to log on through the router. The key MUST be returned
to the office when people leave. Please be courteous to your fellow homeowners by leaving the
Bridge House in the (hopefully clean!) condition that you found it. Enjoy this new feature of the
Bridge House!

Emergency Response Information

The Emergency Response Committee gave an excellent presentation on how we, as homeowners on
the coast, can best be prepared for an earthquake and possible resulting tsunami. Please take a few
mlnutes to reV1eW these documents which can be found on the Documents  page, and equlp your
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homes with the necessary 1tems to b€ preparcd. 1hanks to volunteers Anne Bethell, wanda Fartin

and our Manager, Tim Moore, who have been working hard learning and sharing this information
on our behalf.

Area events for July

2nd Annual Oregon Coast Classix Car Show

When: Saturday, July 7

This is a judged show and the categories include: Best of Show, Best Paint, Best Motor, Best
Custom and Bests Stock. It is open to all makes and models (but must be of show quality). Doors
open to the public at 10:00am at Alderbrook Golf Course in Tillamook.

Kiwanis Coho Tournament

Scheduled for July 21

This fishing tournament is a yearly event. The Kiwanis raise money for schools in the area and
have volunteer guides who will take you out for a full day of fishing. Weigh in from 4:30 — 6:30pm
with a barbeque following. Start time is 7:00am and costs $75.

6th Annual Spade and Wade Garden Tour

Saturday, July 21, noon — 5:00pm

Sponsored by the Tillamook County Master Gardener Association (TCMGA). A $15 passport
includes a self-guided tour of 6 gardens, including the TCMGA Learning Garden at the Tillamook
County Fairground. Refreshments will be served at the Learning Garden. Passports will be sold at:
Tillamook Pioneer Museum starting July 1; OSU Extension Office on July 18, 19 and 20 from
11:00am to 3:00pm; Tillamook Farmer’s Market Master Gardener Booth on July 21. Questions?
Call 503.355.2655 or 503.842.3433. TCMGA is a non-profit organization and proceeds from the
tour go towards TCMGA’s sponsorship program for Tillamook students.

Article originally appeared on The Capes HOA (http://www.thecapeshoa.org/).
See website for complete article licensing information.
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